
 

To: Provost and Vice Chancellor Elisha Baker, 
 University of Alaska Anchorage  
 
Fr: Kimberly Swiantek, 
 UAA Governance Office 
 
Re: Establishment of an Annual Symposium of Faculty Research and Creative Activity 
 
 
On February 7th, 2014 the Faculty Senate approved the following motion brought forward by the 
Research and Creative Activity Committee: 
 

Motion: In order to recognize and celebrate faculty research and creative activity, the Faculty 
Senate endorses the establishment of an annual symposium of faculty research and creative 
activity jointly sponsored by the Faculty Senate Committee on Research and Creative Activity 
and the Vice Provost for Research and Graduate Studies. This symposium will include posters, 
presentations, performances and visual arts. The Faculty Senate further recommends that the first 
symposium be held in conjunction with the celebration of the opening of the new Alaska Airlines 
Center. 

 
If I may be of further assistance, please let me know. 
  
 
Provost 
 Approved      Disapproved  
Comments: 
 
 
 
Elisha Baker, Provost and Vice Chancellor        Date 
 
 
Chancellor 
 Approved      Disapproved  
Comments: 
 
 
 
Tom Case, Chancellor 
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